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2002 Meeting for Catherine Creek Water District 57B

I attended the annual meeting for this district yesterday at Elmer Stahle’s home. The
meeting was similar to the previous year as discussed in John Westra’s January 8, 2001

memo.

Same officers, watermaster and advisory committee plus same method to handle
problems were adopted. Some discussion followed about the season of use (still not
completely resolved in SRBA) and about the water problems during 2001. Appears that
good progress has been made on some of those water problems (Gessila et al).

The secretary will send the necessary paperwork, including the oath and petition for the
watermaster, to IDWR very soon.

The meeting ended about 3:00.




